                          

April, 14-18, 2014

Dear Parents,
Subjects:

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]This week we will continue working on Geometry and Measurement and continue double digit division in Math. We will begin working on word problems, rereading to understand, problem solving and patterning. We will be working on percentages and finishing up Data also.  
In Social Studies and Reading we will continue to read about the colonies and the Revolution for the next few weeks.  We will then go into the Constitution to finish out the year.   In Reading we will also be focusing on the skill of finding the main idea, which continues to cause difficulty in many students.  We will also be working on inference, connections and story elements, and summarizing.
 YEARBOOKS
Please get your yearbook orders in.  They cost is $16.00, which is the minimal cost for Mrs. Karsunky’s class to recoup their money invested.  The students simply need to bring 16.00 in to the office and let them know they are reserving one.  They go fast, so please get your order in.    

Coming up:
We are going swimming on Tuesday.  The class earned this reward for great behavior in March.  Please bring your towel and suit in a plastic bag.  

The Revolution Reports are due on Thursday the 17th.  Homework this week will continue to be on completing the steps of the report.  
COMING UP
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May 2 – Forestry Day
May 11 – Mothers Day
May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222
bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
There are no paragraphs this week since the homework last week was the assignment of working on the reports. 
